
2020 Urban Forestry Catastrophic Storm Grant Recipients 
 

Pursuant to Executive Order #35, Governor’s Declaration of a State of Emergency in Response to Extreme Severe Weather, the 
following applicants were awarded Catastrophic Storm Grant funds to help defray costs of removing, saving, and replacing trees 
damaged by the catastrophic storm.  
 
More information on this program can be found at dnr.wi.gov, search keyword “UF Grant” 

 

North Central – Don Kissinger, Urban Forestry Coordinator, 225051 Rib Mountain Drive, Wausau, WI 54401 
 Phone: (715)348-5746    Don.Kissinger@Wisconsin.gov 
Antigo, City of $50,000 

Pittsville, City of $9,700 

Port Edwards, Village of $24,975 

Wisconsin Rapids, City of $50,000 

Northeast – Tracy Salisbury, Urban Forestry Coordinator, 2984 Shawano Avenue, Green Bay, WI 54313-6727 
 Phone: (920)366-6833    Tracy.Salisbury@Wisconsin.gov 
Appleton, City of  $50,000 

Greenville, Town of $9,300 

Kimberly, Village of $25,000 

Little Chute, City of $50,000 

New London, City of $50,000 

Oneida Nation $50,000 

Two Rivers, City of $25,000 

Waupaca, City of $50,000 

West – Brad Johnson, Urban Forestry Coordinator, 1300 West Clairemont Avenue, Eau Claire, WI 54701 
 Phone: (715)410-8299    BradleyD.Johnson@Wisconsin.gov 
Barron, City of $50,000 

Chetek, City of $50,000 

Turtle Lake, Village of $50,000 

 

Urban Forestry Financial Specialist –    Nicolle Spafford, 518 West Somo Avenue, Tomahawk, WI 54487 

           Phone: (715)453-2188 Ext 1274   Nicolle.Spafford@Wisconsin.gov 

Urban Forestry Grant Specialist –  Chase O’Brien, PO Box 7921, Madison, WI 53707-7921 
  Phone: (608)640-6143    Chase.OBrien@Wisconsin.gov  
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